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CABINET OF THE PRESIDENT 

 

Ref. No. COP-21/169 

November 15, 2021  

 

Linda PACE 

Member of the WT Poomsae Committee 

 

COMMITTEE APPOINTMENT 

 

Dear Linda PACE, 

 

 

I send you my warmest greetings from World Taekwondo and hope 

that your loved ones are doing well.  

 

It is with great pleasure that I appoint you as a Member of the 

Poomsae Committee of World Taekwondo. The term of office shall 

be two years until the end of the 2023 World Taekwondo 

Championships. 

 

I trust that you will do your best to help develop Taekwondo 

worldwide and elevate World Taekwondo’s standing as a well-

governed and socially responsible international federation of the 

Olympic and Paralympic movements. 

 

The Terms of Reference, along with the original copy of your 

appointment certificate, will be delivered to you either in person or 

by mail. Thank you for your dedication to Taekwondo. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Chungwon Choue 

President 
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